
Yr 12 visit Fitzwilliam College, University of Cambridge 

 

For the 3rd & 4th July, we had the chance to go on a residential at Fitzwilliam College, the 

University of Cambridge, as a 'follow up' programme having attended a Natural Sciences 

online course in November 2021. On the first day, we had a general trivia quiz to get to know 

our peers, after our general introductory talks. We had dinner, and then played a game of 

Splat which was a nice way of ending 

the night. The second day started with 

a carousel of different subjects, 

including medicine and law, where we 

were given the chance to ask 

questions and take part in a 'subject-

taster' course. This was then followed 

by a debate about two topics; the 

death penalty and whether the 

monarchy should be over-ruled. To 

end the day, we had a tour of the 

other colleges, and even got the 

chance to have some ice-cream too! If 

you have any questions or want to 

know more, feel free to stop us!  
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